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Dear sir or madam.
I Terrence Patrick Carroll am opposed to the further extension of emergency powers in Queensland.
You as an organisation have had plenty of time to fix the problem and have thus far failed.
A sign of insanity is to do the same thing over and over and expect a different result.
Sort your systems and processes and there is no requirement for emergency powers.
Every incident of transmission in Queensland can be directly connected to a government body.
This last transmission event is pure incompetence.
Email is

Yours sincerely
Terrence Carroll
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